

Community Christian Preschool

8680 Ft. Smallwood Road Pasadena, MD 21122 (410) 255-9250

Email: admin@ccpspasadena.org
Website: www.ccpspasadena.org

September 10, 2021

Dear Parents and Families,

It has been a great first week of staggered entry! This has allowed the teachers and children to acclimate to the new environment! Starting Monday September 13, 2021, ALL STUDENTS will be in attendance.

In anticipation of the greater number of children coming into the building and all classrooms being at capacity, we would like to update some of our procedures. We are not aware of any exposures or positive cases of COVID at this time. We are simply taking additional precautions to keep everyone safe and healthy.

COVID PRECAUTIONS

- Starting Monday, September 13, ALL STAFF will wear masks.
- Parents may walk the 2 year olds to the main door of the preschool, but we will no longer have parents in the building.
- We will continue to disinfect all areas of the classroom on a daily basis, as well as have the entire building cleaned nightly.
- For all parents, we ask that you wear a mask during drop off and pick-up.
- Children are encouraged to wear a mask, but not required.
- According to the CDC, the best thing you can do to protect your child is to:
 - o vaccinate all eligible persons in the household
 - o perform frequent handwashing, and
 - o wear a mask (if tolerated).

DROP OFF LINE & PICK UP LINE PROCEDURES:

We are off to a great start and hopefully there will be less tears with every day that passes!

Please keep these safety measures in mind as you are driving on the campus:

- The flow of traffic is ONE WAY- You CANNOT drive out the way you entered.
- Please do not pass any stopped cars that are in the middle of dropping off/buckling their child
- The line may be long, but we are fast! You might even hear us say "My Pleasure" every now and then ☺

COMMUNICATING WITH YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER:

If you have not already done so, please sign up for the app called Class Dojo. This is a great way for you to communicate directly with them.

Thank you,

Donna Contarino

Director of Early Childhood Program

Dana M. Contario